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Document Control Desk
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Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: T. R QUAY
SUBJECT: RETURN OF BASEMAT SUMMARY REPORT

Our letter NSD-NRC-96-4893 provided the NRC staff with copies of a document titled "Design
Approach and Summary Report Nuclear Island Basemat." This report contained proprietary
information and was provided to assist the staff in preparation and planing for a meeting and design
review of features of the AP600 structural design including the design and analysis of the nuclear
island basemat. That meeting was held from December 9 through December 13, 1996.

This report was provided for planning purposes and not as a means to provide design and analysis
information that the staff’ requires to complete their safety evaluation. As discussed with your staff,
we are therefore requesting return of this report to Westinghouse. During the review meeting the staff
identified information that is required to be included in the AP600 SSAR or in a written response.

If you have any quesuom please contact Donald A. Lindgren at (412) 374-4856.
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